
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via Electronic Delivery and U.S. Mail 
 
August 5, 2015 
 
Mr. Gary Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 E. 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 Re: X5 Solutions, Inc. Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
X5 Solutions, Inc. (“X5”)1 hereby notifies the Utah Public Service Commission (“Commission”) that the 
Company has withdrawn from the Utah market upon Commission staff confirmation that X5 has met the 
entirety of its reporting obligations to the Commission.  The Company’s market exit follows the 
Commission approved transfer of X5’s assets to X5 OpCo, LLC.2    
 
In light of X5’s withdrawal from Utah, the Company requests cancelation of its Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity and relief from all attendant regulatory obligations effective immediately.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by file stamping and returning the additional copy of this 
transmittal letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to  
X5 Solutions, Inc. 

                                                           
1 fka X5 SLC, LLC dba X5 Solutions. 
2 See, In the Matter of the Joint Application of X5 Solutions, Inc. and X5 OpCo LLC for Approval of Asset and 
Customer Transfer Transaction, Docket No. 15-2580-02, Order Approving Transfer of Customers and Assets (June 
2, 2015). 
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